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City of Hamilton 

Pier 8 Development Opportunity RFP 

APPENDIX 1 - Fairness Monitor’s Report 

 

Final Result 

 

As per our Fairness Report for the Pier 8 Development Opportunity RFP dated May 18, 2018, Section 

3.7, the following is our report of the final result of the RFP evaluation process: 

In accordance with the City of Hamilton’s policies and the Evaluation Framework, the evaluation 

Steering Committee approved the Evaluation Team’s consolidated recommendation to identify 

Waterfront Shores as the Preferred Proponent. 
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